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On-Market Share Buy-Back Program Update

FleetPartners Group Limited (FPR or Group) provides an update for the market on its
ongoing on-market share buy-back program.

FPR is pleased to announce that it has reached the 1H23 dollar buy-back amount
authorised by the Board of $43 million.

The ongoing on-market share buy-back program was established by the Board as the
preferred mechanism to return capital to shareholders in the absence of distributable
franking credits. Since the commencement of the buy-back program in May 2021, the
Group has purchased and cancelled over 71.7 million shares, representing 23.4% of the
shares on issue in May 2021.

Authorised for release by Damien Berrell.
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